Level 10
1 Stratford Place

DEVELOPMENT oot Road
CORPORATION London

21 December 2012

Ref: FOI 12-028

Dear-

Thank you for your request for information, received on 26 November 2012.
| have set out below our response to each one of your questions following your order:

(1) The expected total cost of the administration and works to the post 2012 Olympic
Games to form the Queen Elizabeth (why not Il) Park development/reinstatement.

Answer: The budget currently available for transformation of Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park
(the Park) is £292m. The administration costs of the London Legacy Development
Corporation (Legacy Corporation) are available in our Annual Report (available on line and
to download at www.londonlegacy.co.uk/media/OPLC_Annual_Report_2012_260712.pdf).

(2) Is this cost included in the 2012 Olympics final cost of £9.6 Billion?

Answer: The overall cost of the Games is forecast at £8.921 billion, a saving of £377m on
the £9.298 billion budget. The transformation cost of the Park is in included within this
figure.

(3) Does it include the conversion of the athletes’ accommodation into flats and the
conversion back to a swimming pool of the Aquatic Centre?

Answer: The cost of the conversion of the Aquatics Centre is included in the Legacy
Corporation’s budget for transformation of the Park.

We do not hold information on the athletes’ village. This information is held by the Olympic
Delivery Authority (ODA). If you wish to re-direct these parts of your request to the ODA you

may contact them in writing via e-mail at Information.Officer@london2012.com or by writing
to:

Freedom of Information Officer
Olympic Delivery Authority
One Churchill Place

Canary Wharf

London E14 5LN

(4) The number of flats pre-sold by LOCOG/LDA and to whom?

Answer: We do not hold this information. Please see the above ODA contact information.



(5) The number and value of the remaining flats and to whom?
Answer: We do not hold this information. Please see the above ODA contact information.
(6) Are your offices on site?

Answer: The Legacy Corporation has some offices on site; however our main offices are
based in the Westfield complex on the edge of the Park.

Please note: you are not permitted to re-use the information for publishing or issuing copies
to the public, you will require the permission of the copyright owner.

We hope that our responses have provided you with the information you were looking for; if
however you are unhappy with our response and wish to make a complaint or request a
review of our decision, you should write to:

Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services
London Legacy Development Corporation

Level 10

1 Stratford Place

Montfichet Road

London

E20 1EJ

Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial decision will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





